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Theft from ATM in Auburn, Nebraska 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's
assistance in finding two men accused of stealing cash from an ATM in Auburn,
Nebraska early Sunday.

The sheriff's office, in a release, said they received a call of a loud noise in the area
of 23rd Street and Dahlke Avenue, around 4:30 a.m.

Upon arrival, deputies discovered that an ATM at the location had been pulled
from its base and forced open.

An undetermined amount of cash was stolen.

The sheriff's office release say two men were responsible for the theft, they were
seen using a 2005 white, Ford F-350. The pickup has now been recovered.

Anyone with information is asked to call the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office at
402 - 274-3139.
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